
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 5/15/2014 11:34:57 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

Yep 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

> On May 15, 2014, at 11:34 AM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 
> 
> Failed again. 
> 
» On May 15, 2014, at 11:25 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote: 
» 
» You have 7 minutes to meet your deadline ! 
» 
» Brian K. Cherry 
» PG&E Company 
» VP, Regulatory Relations 
» 77 Beale Street 
» San Francisco, CA. 94105 
» (415) 973-4977 
» 
» 
» 
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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